
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF AVAILABILITY OF THE FINANCIAL INTERIM REPORT 
FOR THE HALF-YEAR ENDED JUNE 30, 2015 

 
 
 
Paris, August 3, 2015.  Veolia Environnement announces that its financial interim report for the half-year 
ended June 30, 2015 has been made available to the public and filed with the "Autorité des marchés 
financiers" (AMF). 
 
The financial interim report is available on the Company’s website www.finance.veolia.com, in section  
"Regulated Information". 
 
The Condensed Interim Consolidated Financial Statements for the half-year ended June 30, 2015 and their 
Operating and Financial Review are available on the Company’s website www.finance.veolia.com, 
in section "Financial information/Group publications". 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Analyst and institutional investor contact: Ronald Wasylec - Tél +33 (0)1 71 75 12 23 
 

Press release also available on our web site: http://www.finance.veolia.com 
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